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October 4, 2019 

 

South Park School District Families: 

 

The South Park School District has been notified of a police investigation following last 
evening’s community bonfire at Evans Park. At this time, the district is unable to release any 
information due to the active investigation by the South Park Township Police Department 
and for privacy reasons. We encourage anyone who may be able to provide officers with 
information to contact the South Park Township Police Department. If and when we are able 
to make a public comment, we will do so. Counselors are available for our students who 
would like to speak with them today. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
Wayne P. Gdovic 
Superintendent of Schools 

 


